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I oppose keeping Standard time year round.    

 

1. It's so dark here from October-April, we look forward to the long daylight hours of 

the late Spring - early Fall and being able to enjoy what I call "double days", being 

able to be out in the night air with the sun up going to going on walks, visiting parks 

and restaurants and enjoying what Summer has been in Oregon. It's part of why I 

moved here 14 years ago.  Unlike wanting to be home by 7 in the dark rainy winter.  

 

2. People who work remotely for East Coast companies, like myself, would have a 4 

hour time difference with the East Coast meaning our morning meetings would start 

in the dark very early mornings here, 4am! The 4 hr diff would also affect people who 

travel to and from the East Coast.  

 

3. It's ridiculous to be an hour earlier than Vancouver WA 10 mins away.  What a 

mess that would be for so many reasons, including socializing.  

 

4. I'd support Springing forward with CA and WA  and staying that way or just leaving 

it alone.   

 

Thanks 

 

 

 


